

Thank You for Coming!

It is the intent of the Board of Directors and a fiduciary responsibility to conduct business in an efficient and professional manner. Therefore, as the Board of Directors conducts business in its monthly meeting, it must refrain from engaging in

discussion with the audience. However, the board welcomes public input and any individual in attendance at the board meeting is invited to make comment during the "Public Comment" segment of the agenda, which takes place toward the beginning of every meeting. Your comments will be included in the official minutes of the meeting.

To be recognized by the Chair, an individual need only to sign in prior to the meeting being called to order. Each speaker is allowed **three minutes**, unless otherwise specified by the Chair (individuals shall not yield minutes to other individuals). You may supplement or submit public comments electronically or handwritten to the School Director or Board Chair.

Please note that it is a violation of law to discuss personnel and private matters in a public meeting. It is also a violation of law to make slanderous remarks or to cast false accusations in a public meeting.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and for working hard to make our charter school a success.